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Dear Sir/ Madam,

Stuart Humphries |

17 November 2022 09:19
Planning Policy
Objection to proposed new houses at Exmouth

Reg.18 consultation

We strongly object to the proposed inclusion of the sites to the North East of Exmouth. ( Exmouth-04a, Lymp-09,
Lymp 10, Lymp -14) in the Local plan which we feel are not sustainable . This is due to access, possible flooding ,
strain on sewerage system, lack of a bus route or cycle paths to link into the main town or train station. This was
rejected before so why has this been considered again?

Surely it would make more sense to identify housing sites identified in Exmouth within the towns existing Built up

Area boundary .

We look forward to your reply
Mr and Mrs Humphries
1 Stanley Walk, Exmouth
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